
 
 Recently I have taken some time to think of those things that I am thankful for at Fox Hollow 
Elementary. Below I have listed a few of the thoughts I have had.  
I am thankful for the children who come here everyday. They come to school with such hope 
and promise. Their minds are eager to learn. They want to read and explore. I feel we have 
the greatest students. They love to learn. They are excited to find new knowledge. 
I am thankful for the faculty and staff at Fox Hollow who work hard to make this a great 
school. The preparations include, but are not limited, to teaching and nourishing growing 
young minds, registering your children, keeping the building clean, safe, and warm, and 
cooking to feed growing young bodies.  
I am thankful for parents who come to this school and volunteer on a regular basis. They 
provide extra help for the students, work on fundraisers, committees that write our school 
improvement plan, and guide our Trust Lands Grants. Our parents are an invaluable asset to 
our school. 
I am thankful for the building in which our students study. We are fortunate to have a 
District that has provided a beautiful building for teachers to teach and students to learn. 
There is ample space for the kids to run, to eat, and to learn in both the inside and outside of 
the building. 
I am thankful for this country in which we live. The students who walk our halls and sit in 
our classrooms have the ability to become anything they want. Through hard work and effort 
they will achieve greatness. 
The	
  students,	
  the	
  parents	
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  the	
  faculty	
  of	
  Fox	
  Hollow	
  make	
  Fox	
  Hollow	
  a	
  great	
  place	
  
to	
  come	
  to	
  on	
  a	
  regular	
  basis.	
  For	
  this	
  I	
  am	
  Grateful.	
  


